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DEAN'S MESSAGE

It's hard for the present Executive Committee
to realize that nearly two years of serving

all of you is almost at an end. Coming from
all of us, it has been a joy to associate

with each of you at our functions. I feel we
have grown in closeness and purpose over the
past two years.

Enclosed is a ballot which will enable voting
members to confirm the Nominating Committee's
choices for officers. Three "Members at

Large" have been added to the Executive
Committee to be representatives of the AGO
membership and to aid in serving them better.
Please mark the ballot promptly and return it

to me. (Flor Peeters had the philosophy of
never handling a piece of mail more than

once.)

Nominations are as follows: for dean, Lella
Pomeroy; for sub-dean, Lee Clark; for
secretary, DeeAnn Stone; for treasurer/
3gistrar, Joan Barnett; for members at
large: Don Cook, LuJean Moss, and David
Pickering.

Thank you to our Nominating Committee who
worked quickly and efficiently: Tammy
Hinckley, Chairman, David Chamberlin, and
Elise Richards.

MARCH CHAPTER MEETING/SPOTLIGHT

Our Chapter Meeting this month will be
Friday, March 11th at 7:30 p.m. at the Provo
Central Stake Center, 1200 W. 500 N. We will
be honoring Dr. Douglas E. Bush that night by
playing most of his published music and a

few pieces which are not yet published.

Please be aware of a wonderful article in the
January issue of Latter-day Digest entitled

"Pipes that Speak Praise." It is a well-

written, in-depth article about the Bigelow
tracker organ in the Provo Central Stake

Center. The following is a condensed version
© the article written by Doc Taylor and
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entitled, "Organist Living His Pipe Dream,"
which came out in The Journal a few weeks
ago:

Douglas Bush would be the first to admit he
is a lucky man. Most people have careers;
Doug Bush has a grand passion.

The walls of Bush's preternaturally neat BYU
office, where he is an associate professor of
music, tell the tale. They are festooned

with framed portraits of some of the great
cathedral organs of Europe; and nestled among
them is a portrait of just one composer:
Johann Sebastian Bach.

Like the music of that great German
composer, Bush is both unpretentious and
singular in his dedication and purpose. His
soft-spoken, unassuming manner belies the
intensity of that twofold passion--for the
organ and the music of Bach--that burns
within him.

Bush was born in rural western Montana,
where organs and organists are few and far
between and classical music scarce. But
truth will out.

"I remember my first experience with an organ
as well as if it were yesterday," he recalls.
Bush's LDS branch had finally managed to buy
an electronic organ. He was upstairs in
Junior Sunday School the first time the organ
was played downstairs in Senior Sunday School.
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